April 26, 2020

Dear STC Students and Parents:

We hope this communication finds you and your family safe and well.

As a reminder, Schuylkill Technology Center will be moving to *Planned Instruction, effective Monday, April 27, 2020*. Unlike the previous plan of *Enrichment and Review*, the *Planned Instruction* is <u>mandatory</u> and assignments <u>must</u> be completed by students.

As we transition to *Planned Instruction*, it is important to also transition to a digital delivery model. Students that currently lack a device or have been relying on a smart phone to access content, should contact me at sbrennan@stcenters.org or by calling 570-544-4748 ext 3115 to arrange for device pickup.

Attendance and participation will be recorded based on the completion and submission of the assignments. Grading for the fourth marking period will be based on work ethic.

Our Itinerant Instructors, Instructional Aides, Guidance Counselor and Social Worker are all available to assist STC with academic, social and emotional learning.

Please reach out to us with questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Shannon Brennan, M.Ed. Director